
Mary Gavin passed away on Wednesday, 16 April 2014. 
Mary has worked tirelessly and with much passion in the area of  

immigration and multicultural pastoral care since the 1960s. 
 

Always People 

and  

the Centre for Multicultural Pastoral Care 

invite you to a 

for our dearly departed friend and colleague 

to be held on 

Friday, 30 May - 5:30pm to 7:30pm 

at the Sacred Heart Centre 

80 Nemies Road, Runcorn 

 

Please bring a plate of food to share. 

 

You (or your community/organisation) are invited to share your thoughts about Mary 

(about 5 – 6 sentences).  If you have a photograph with Mary, please send this along with your note. 

 We will gather all contributions, show some of this at the gathering as a slide presentation and  

later give this compilation to Mary’s family. 

Please email your contribution to Percy lawrencep@bne.catholic.net.au by Monday, 19 May or post to: 

Centre for Multicultural Pastoral Care, GPO Box 282, Brisbane  QLD  4001. 

If you have further queries please do not hesitate to contact Percy on 3324 3451. 
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